
From: MARTIN, Joshua  

Sent: Monday, 19 December 2016 3:32 PM 
Subject: AM2016/25 

 
 
Dear Parties 
 
I refer to AM2016/25 which is listed for mentions on Wednesday.  
 
The Full Bench proposes that the following dates in 2017 be set for the matter: 
 

- June:                    20, 21 and 22 
- July:                      4, 5 and 6 
- August:                2 and 3  

 
The Vice President thinks that this resolves what was to be discussed on Wednesday.  
 
In these circumstances, Wednesday’s listing will be cancelled unless a party is of the view that it still 
needs to proceed. 
 
If you are of the view that the mentions needs to proceed, please respond by reply email by 3:00pm, 
Tuesday 20 December.  
 
If no responses are received, the Wednesday listing will be cancelled.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Josh Martin 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
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